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August 31, 2017 
 
Rusty Palmer, Planner 
Planning and Development 
PO Box 6015 
Columbia, MO  65205 
 
Re: Case #17-211 
 
Mr. Palmer,  
 
I am writing you on behalf of my client, William D. Powell, that the PD plan for Schilb 
Antiquarian be tabled at the September 7th, 2017 Planning and Zoning meeting.   
This request is due to processing delays within the City Planning Department. 
We formally request you table the PD plan to the scheduled Planning and Zoning 
commission meeting on September 21, 2017.   
Thank you for your attention to this matter.  If you have any questions or need 
anything further, please feel free to let me know.   
 
Sincerely, 
Crockett Engineering Consultants, LLC 

 
Kyle Miller, P.E. 
 
 


